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NATIONAL COUNCIL OF PROVINCES

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO 169

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 07 MAY 2010
{INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 10)

169. Mr K A Sinclair (COPE-NC) to ask the Minister of Water and Environmental
Affairs:

Whether her department intends to revisit municipalities that were not included in
the 2008 Green Drop Report compiled by the Department of Water Affairs; if not,

why not; if so, what are the relevant details?
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REPLY:

Assuming that Mr. Sinclair refers to the 2009 Green Drop Report which is the very
first Green Drop Report published, my Department will not revisit municipalities
who did not participate in the first round of Green Drop assessments. However,
my Department plans to include as many of these municipalities in the coming
assessments for the 2010 Green Drop report.
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